
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 26th October 2012  

 

DVD Appeal 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

At both playtimes and lunchtimes, we endeavour to get the children out into 

the yard whenever possible however sometimes indoor play or lunchtime is 

inevitable. When this does happen, at lunchtime, the children are given the 

option of being in the classrooms or in the hall watching a DVD.  

 

The DVDs that we have are getting tired and very well known and therefore 

with the wet autumn and winter weather set upon us we are appealing for 

any unwanted DVDs that you could donate to school for the children to 

watch on a lunchtime. 

 

Due to the age of the children, the DVDs must be a universal rating (U). They 

must be in good condition and come in the original boxes. Understandably 

we cannot accept copies or Pirate DVDs.  

 

If you are able to help us with this please place any DVDs in the box outside 

the school office. 

 

Thank you very much for your continued help and support.  

 

Mrs Turner 

 

  

 

 

 


